
  

 

Newsletter  
Tuesday 7th January 2020 

Year 5 Christmas Dinner 

Day 

Year 5 worked as a team cooking 

the Christmas dinner for staff, 

spreading lots of Christmas cheer 

and spirit all morning and 

afternoon. They utilised our 

cooking skills; peeling, chopping, 

boiling, seasoning and 

presenting the food nicely 

on the plates to our paying 

customers. Unbelievably, 

they raised £70 ready to 

send to the homeless 

charity!  

 Nicola Davies – Executive Headteacher 

Emma Severn – Head of School 
 

t: (01623) 455920 

e: office@suttonroad.org 
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Choir 

Well done to our choir who had their Christmas Performance before we broke up. The children 

sang amazingly and all the adults who came along had a fantastic time.   

Hot drinks and mince pies were  

served and the choir made  a 

whopping £60 from donations. 

Thank you to everyone for your 

generosity.  

You were all brilliant! 
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Church Visit 

The whole of KS2 went to St Marks Church to hear the Christmas 

Story and experience what it is like inside a church. 

All the children walked down to the church and behaved amazingly. 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who supported us on the walk 

to and from church. 

Year 2 Sailing Boats 
Year 2 want to say a HUGE THANK YOU to all the grown-ups who 
came to support the Year 2 children with making and sailing  their 

boats.   

I am sure you will all agree they looked amazing.  

The children really enjoyed making and sailing the boats.  

Year 4 News 

Year 4 have been looking at how the Mayan’s used the river system to 

transport their trade. 

We know all the different parts of the river including tributaries, the mouth, 

the source and deltas. 

We are also creating our own labelled river diagrams using collage materials! 

Year 1 News 

Year 1’s next vehicle is Once Upon a time. As part of this they will be looking at different traditional/

fairy stories and will be making a tower for Rapunzel. We would appreciate it if you could save any 

thin cardboard boxes eg toothpaste boxes, cereal boxes and cardboard rolls eg the inside of kitchen 

or toilet rolls. 

We will be launching this vehicle where your child can come dressed  as their favourite traditional/

fairy tale character. This does not need to be a bought item and can be home made.  

Eg Jack and the beanstalk – outgrown trousers and an old t shirt with a toy axe. 

     Red Riding Hood – red dress and a basket. 

    3 little pigs – Jeans a T shirt and a  card pig mask 

    Cinderella -  Party dress 

We look forward to seeing your child  in their costumes on Wednesday 8th 

January and if you would like to come into school at 2.45pm  to share a traditional story with the 

children we would love to see you. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Care Home Visit 

Our School Choir visited Willow 

Tree Care Home to sing some 

Christmas Songs to the residents. 

The Choir sang seven different 

songs which included Silent Night, 

Away in Manger, Sparkle and Shine 

and When we’re together! 

All the residents loved the 

performance and treated the choir 

to a drink and biscuit at the end. 

Well done Sutton Road 
Choir!!! 

Year 1 Snow Globes 

On Tuesday 17th 

December Year 1 had a 

lovely time making their 

own snow globes. It was 

lovely to see so many 

family members join us to 

make snow globes as the 

finale to our vehicle The 

Snow Globe Family. The 

children used  DT skills 

to design their snow globe then made their 

character to go into the snow globe which 

they stuck onto the inside of a jar lid. They 

then put water a splash of glycerin (this 

stops the glitter falling too fast) and a bit 

of glitter in the jar before fastening the lid 

onto the jar. The children used their 

evaluation skills to say what was good about 

their design, what they could improve and 

what they would do next time. 



  

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 6th January 2020   - First Day Back at School 

Thursday 23rd January 2020   -  Year 5  Electric Slime Workshop 

Friday 14th February 2020   - INSET DAY 

Monday 20th January 2020   - Year 5 Perlethorpe Trip 

Monday 17th February 2020   - First Day of the Half Term Holidays 

Monday 24th February 2020   - First Day back at school 

Thursday 5th March 2020   - World Book Day 

Friday 13th March 2020   - Sports Relief 

Wednesday 1st April 2020   - Easter Disco  

Monday 6th April 2020   - First Day of the Easter Holidays 

Monday 20th April 2020   - First Day back at school 

Friday 8th May 2020    - Bank Holiday 

Monday 25th May 2020   - First Day of Half Term Holidays 

Monday 1st June 2020   - First Day back at school 

Wednesday 3rd June 2020   - Scholastic half price book fair  

15-19 June 2020    -          Bamburgh Residential 

24-27 June 2020    - Year 6 Walesby Residential 

Monday 29th June 2020   - INSET DAY 

Friday 3rd July 2020    - Summer Fayre Fundraiser for Summer Fayre 

Saturday 4th July 2020   - Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 15th July 2020   - Year 6 Prom 

Thursday 23rd / Friday 24th July 2020 - INSET Day 

Monday 27th July 2020   - First Day of Summer Holidays 

The Gift of Giving 

Our Year 5's, as part of 'The Gift of Giving' Vehicle, went to Mansfield's bus station to sing 

Christmas carols and sell their hand-made cards to the members of the public. This was all in 

aid of the homeless charity SAFE, who help Nottingham's rough sleepers.   

We are so pleased to announce that we raised a total of £140! The children have worked 

tremendously hard this half-term and we know their efforts have gone a long way to 

improving the lives of those less fortunate in our local area. 


